
Extract from Hansard 
[ASSEMBLY - Wednesday, 27 June 2001] 

 p1520b-1520b 
Mr Larry Graham; Mr Alan Carpenter 

 [1] 

ABORIGINAL AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT, PORT HEDLAND 

354. Mr Graham to the Minister for Indigenous Affairs 

(1) Does the Minister have any plans to close the Departmental Office in Port Hedland? 

(2) Does the Minister have nay plans to downgrade the Departmental Office in Port Hedland? 

Mr CARPENTER replied: 

(1) No. 

(2) No. 
 


